Sam Palmer | Hadleigh Residential

From:

Lindsay Lindsay

Sent:

30 November 2020 14:50

To:

Sam Palmer | Hadleigh Residential; Nick Collins | Hadleigh Residential

Subject:

Re: Exchange Letter - 95 Parliament Hill Mansions

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear Nick, Dear Sam,

Many thanks to you all for seeing this through; apart from the cliff-hanger at the end it was astonishingly smooth, and we greatly appreciated the professionalism of you and your colleagues. Special thanks to anyone who had a hand in watering the tomatoes back in August, we had a great crop, and that really went beyond the call of duty.

Our last day at m today, and tomorrow off to pastures new in Teddington. If any former neighbours are considering moving, we won't hesitate to recommend you.

All good wishes

Lindsay and John